Captains Courageous Great Illustrated Classics
Getting the books captains courageous great illustrated classics now is not
type of challenging means. You could not lonesome going in imitation of book
store or library or borrowing from your friends to read them. This is an no
question easy means to specifically get guide by on-line. This online notice
captains courageous great illustrated classics can be one of the options to
accompany you once having extra time.
It will not waste your time. admit me, the e-book will extremely announce you
other business to read. Just invest little become old to entre this on-line
pronouncement captains courageous great illustrated classics as well as
evaluation them wherever you are now.
The Jungle Book (Diversion Illustrated Classics) Rudyard Kipling 2015-09-29
Introducing Diversion Classics, an illustrated series that showcases great
works of literature from the world's most beloved authors. Rudyard Kipling's
famous fables bring the reader into the heart of the jungle. We meet Mowgli, a
boy raised by wolves; Shere Kahn, his tiger enemy; Rikki-Tikki, the brave
mongoose; and many other memorable characters. Combining poetry and prose,
these short stories remain classic tales of morality and adventure.
The Jungle Book Rudyard Kipling 2018-06 Age range 7 to 12 A beautiful new,
collectable, illustrated gift edition.
Captain Courageous (Adventure Classic) - Illustrated Edition Rudyard Kipling
2015-08-27 This carefully crafted ebook: "Captain Courageous (Adventure
Classic) - Illustrated Edition" is formatted for your eReader with a functional
and detailed table of contents. Captains Courageous is an adventure novel. The
book's title comes from the ballad "Mary Ambree", which starts, "When captains
courageous, whom death could not daunt". Protagonist Harvey Cheyne, Jr., is the
son of a wealthy railroad magnate and his wife, in San Diego, California.
Washed overboard from a transatlantic steamship and rescued by fishermen off
the Grand Banks of Newfoundland, Harvey can neither persuade them to take him
quickly to port, nor convince them of his wealth. Disko Troop, captain of the
schooner We're Here, offers him temporary membership in the crew until they
return to port, and Harvey later accepts. Rudyard Kipling (1865-1936) was an
English short-story writer, poet, and novelist. He wrote tales and poems of
British soldiers in India and stories for children. He is regarded as a major
innovator in the art of the short story; his children's books are classics of
children's literature; and one critic described his work as exhibiting "a
versatile and luminous narrative gift."
Titanicat Marty Crisp 2013-08-15 Young Jim Mulholland can't believe his good
luck: He has signed on as a cabin boy to the world's finest ocean liner, the
Titanic, and can't wait for the history-making voyage across the sea to
America. As part of his duties Jim is in charge of the ship's cat, a beautiful
tortoiseshell that also appears happy to be on board. He calls the cat by the
ship's construction number, 4-0-1, certain that she will bring him good luck.
And he's delighted when 4-0-1 shortly gives birth to a litter of kittens. But
once the ship's trial runs are completed and it's ready to launch to sea, Jim
notices that 4-0-1 is nowhere to be found. He's got to find her-the Titanic
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can't cast off without her lucky cat. Jim is faced with a decision that will
affect the rest of his life.A newspaper journalist for 30 years, Marty Crisp
often writes about the animals that hold a special interest and place in her
heart. She has published many award-winning books for children and adults,
including White Star, her book about a dog on the Titanic. Marty lives in
Ephrata, Pennsylvania. Robert Papp's award-winning artwork includes hundreds of
illustrations for major publishers across the United States, and his first
children's book, The Scarlet Stockings Spy, was named an IRA Teachers' Choice
in 2005. His other books with Sleeping Bear Press include The Last Brother and
M is for Meow: A Cat Alphabet. Robert lives in historic Bucks County,
Pennsylvania.
The Jungle Book : Om Illustrated Classics Rudyard Kipling The ever popular
series of abridged classics, illustrated in black and white, are just perfect
for any personal or institutional collection.
Best-Loved Children's Stories Rudyard Kipling 2007-08 Originally told to
Kipling's own children, this collection of stories represent Kipling's art at
its finest point. Generations of readers remember 'the great grey-green, greasy
Limpopu' and 'the Cat that walks by himself and all places are alike to him'.
The Jungle Book and Other Classics Rudyard Kipling 2016-12-15 The Jungle Book
and Other Classics collects three timeless adventure classics by Rudyard
Kipling: The Jungle Book features tales of Mowgli, the man-cub, a young boy
taught the Law of the Pack by jungle animals who have raised him as one of
their own. This book also includes "Rikki-Tikki-Tavi," Kipling's classic tale
of a courageous mongoose who protects the human family that raised him from the
sinister cobra Nagiana. The Second Jungle Book features more tales of Mowgli,
his jungle family, and the conflicts he experiences as he outgrows the world of
his native habitat. Kim is Kipling's tale of orphan Kimball O'Hara, who lis
living a vagabond life on the streets of India when he is put to work by the
British secret service as an agent involved in the intrigues of the Great Game,
a political conflict between Great Britiain and Russia.
Twenty Thousand Leagues Under the Sea Jules Verne 2020-09-28 The year 1866 was
signalised by a remarkable incident, a mysterious and puzzling phenomenon,
which doubtless no one has yet forgotten. Not to mention rumours which agitated
the maritime population and excited the public mind, even in the interior of
continents, seafaring men were particularly excited. Merchants, common sailors,
captains of vessels, skippers, both of Europe and America, naval officers of
all countries, and the Governments of several States on the two continents,
were deeply interested in the matter. For some time past vessels had been met
by "an enormous thing," a long object, spindle-shaped, occasionally
phosphorescent, and infinitely larger and more rapid in its movements than a
whale. The facts relating to this apparition (entered in various log-books)
agreed in most respects as to the shape of the object or creature in question,
the untiring rapidity of its movements, its surprising power of locomotion, and
the peculiar life with which it seemed endowed. If it was a whale, it surpassed
in size all those hitherto classified in science. Taking into consideration the
mean of observations made at divers times—rejecting the timid estimate of those
who assigned to this object a length of two hundred feet, equally with the
exaggerated opinions which set it down as a mile in width and three in
length—we might fairly conclude that this mysterious being surpassed greatly
all dimensions admitted by the learned ones of the day, if it existed at all.
And that it DID exist was an undeniable fact; and, with that tendency which
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disposes the human mind in favour of the marvellous, we can understand the
excitement produced in the entire world by this supernatural apparition. As to
classing it in the list of fables, the idea was out of the question. On the
20th of July, 1866, the steamer Governor Higginson, of the Calcutta and Burnach
Steam Navigation Company, had met this moving mass five miles off the east
coast of Australia. Captain Baker thought at first that he was in the presence
of an unknown sandbank; he even prepared to determine its exact position when
two columns of water, projected by the mysterious object, shot with a hissing
noise a hundred and fifty feet up into the air. Now, unless the sandbank had
been submitted to the intermittent eruption of a geyser, the Governor Higginson
had to do neither more nor less than with an aquatic mammal, unknown till then,
which threw up from its blow-holes columns of water mixed with air and vapour.
Similar facts were observed on the 23rd of July in the same year, in the
Pacific Ocean, by the Columbus, of the West India and Pacific Steam Navigation
Company. But this extraordinary creature could transport itself from one place
to another with surprising velocity; as, in an interval of three days, the
Governor Higginson and the Columbus had observed it at two different points of
the chart, separated by a distance of more than seven hundred nautical leagues.
Illustrated Classics Facts On File, Incorporated 2005-09-01
A Breath of Fresh Eyre Margarete Rubik 2007-01 Ever since its publication in
1847 Jane Eyre – one of the most popular English novels of all time – has
fascinated scholars and a wide reading public alike and has proved a source of
inspiration to successive generations of creative writers and artists. There is
hardly any other hypotext that has been re-worked in so many adaptations for
stage and screen, has inspired so many painters and musicians, and has been so
often imitated, re-written, parodied or extended by prequels and sequels. New
versions in turn refer to and revise older rewritings or take up suggestions
from Brontë scholarship, creating a dense intertextual web.The essays collected
in this volume do justice to the variety of media involved in theJane Eyre
reworkings, by covering narrative, visual and stage adaptations, including an
adaptor's perspective. Contributions review a diverse range of works, from
postcolonial revision to postmodern fantasy, from imaginary after-lives to
science fiction, from plays and Hollywood movies to opera, from lithographs and
illustrated editions to comics and graphic novels.The volume thus offers a
comprehensive collection of reworkings that also takes into account recent
novels, plays and works of art that were published after Patsy Stoneman's
seminal 1996 study on Brontë Transformations.
A Mother's List of Books for Children 1909 A liste of recommended readings for
children, intended for home use and arranged by age, not school grade. Included
in the list are fairy tales that are free from horrible happenings. Omitted are
all writings which tolerate cruelty or unkindness to animals.
Captains Courageous Rudyard Kipling 1992-10 After he is washed overboard and
picked up by a fishing schooner, a spoiled, wealthy boy must prove himself
worthy
The Jungle Books Rudyard Kipling 2008-06-12 Presents the adventures of Mowgli,
a boy reared by a pack of wolves and the wild animals of the jungle. Also
includes other short stories set in India.
Pirate's Perfect Pet Beth Ferry 2016 Pirates, pets and puns run amok as a
swaggering but softhearted captain swashbuckler embarks on a daring quest to
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find a perfect animal sidekick.
Sunrise Summer Matthew Swanson 2021-04-20 Sunrise Summer is a picture book by
writer Matthew Swanson and illustrator Robbi Behr that celebrates selfconfidence and empowerment, as a girl’s role changes in her family’s fishing
expeditions. When a girl and her family travel four thousand miles from home,
it’s not your typical summer vacation. Everything is different on the Alaskan
tundra—where the grizzly bears roam and the sockeye salmon swim—including the
rules. A girl can do things she wouldn’t, and couldn’t, do at home. She can
wake up at midnight to work with her mom on a fishing crew. She can learn what
it means to be an essential part of a team. She can become a braver, stronger,
and ever-more capable version of herself. She can take her next big step. She’s
ready for her first real sunrise. An Imprint Book
Bard of Avon Diane Stanley 1998-08-27 William Shakespeare was the son of a
glovemaker, a small-town boy with a grammar school education. Yet he grew up to
become the greatest English-speaking playwright in the world. Bard of Avon: The
Story of William Shakespeare is both his story and that of a great art
rediscovered in the modern world. Drama had been forgotten since the days of
ancient Greece, but it reemerged in Elizabethan London with the building of the
first modern theater. Its impact can still be imagined today. There were the
theaters, open to the weather and featuring neither sets nor curtains, but
equipped with dramatic special effects. There were the companies of actors--the
leading men, the comedians, the boys who played women's roles--and the
playwrights who gave them all lines to say. Best of all, there was William
Shakespeare, who rubbed shoulders with noblemen and royalty as well as with the
rowdy crowds at the foot of the stage. He was suspected of involvement in a
treasonous rebellion, and his last play literally brought down the house when
cannon effects set fire to the famous Globe theater and it burned to the
ground. Award-winning collaborators Diane Stanley and Peter Vennema have once
again created a feast of words and pictures to celebrate the life of a
remarkable person from the pages of history: William Shakespeare, a man for all
time."
Dracula : Om Illustrated Classics Abrham Bram Stoker “I am Dracula. Welcome to
my house. Enter freely and of your own will.”Jonathan Harker has little idea
that his business trip to meet the mysterious Count of Transylvania would turn
into his worst nightmare. Held captive in Dracula’s strange, dark castle,
Jonathan discovers that the Count is in fact a vampire, who has been living on
human blood for centuries! Soon, Dracula claims his first victim, the beautiful
Lucy Westenra, a friend of Jonathan’s wife Mina. But this is just the beginning
of Dracula’s cruel intentions. And evil must be vanquished, before it can claim
more victims! Now, it will take some clever and courageous people—Professor Van
Helsing, Dr Seward, Arthur Holmwood, Quincey Morris, Jonathan and Mina
Harker—to outwit and completely destroy the indomitable Dracula. Much before
vampires became a fad for the 21st-century reader, Bram Stoker wrote Dracula.
Packed with action, thrill and horror, and written in an epistolary form, this
mother-of-all gothic novels is a classic page-turner.
By the Great Horn Spoon! Sid Fleischman 1988-04-01 The year is 1849. Young Jack
Flagg sets out to recoup his Aunt Arabella's fortune on a ship bound from
Boston to the California gold fields. Thus begin the wild, swashbuckling
adventures of a determined 12-year-old and his intrepid butler. Illustrations.
Alice in Wonderland : Om Illustrated Classics Lewis Carroll 2018-08 Curiouser
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and curiouser!’ On a hot, sunny day Alice sees a rabbit in a waistcoat and
follows it into a large hole. With this, Alice goes spiralling down into a
fantastical land of very strange creatures - talking White Rabbit, a FrogFootman, smiling Cheshire Cat, hookah-smoking Caterpillar, Mad Hatter and, of
course, the cruel Queen. A land where Alice can be three inches or nine feet
tall with just a gulp of a ‘curious’ drink or a bite of a mushroom; a place
where everything and anything is possible . But where is this strange land? And
will Alice ever get out of this mysterious place and go back to the real world?
Alice in Wonderland is a classic book for all ages as Lewis Carroll blends
imagination and word-play to create a world of wonders.
The Merbaby Teresa Bateman 2001 When he and his brother Josh find a mer-baby
caught in their fishing net, Tarron, rejecting his brother's plan to sell the
baby and make a profit, discovers that there are greater treasures than gold.
Great Illustrated Classics Mark Twain 2005-01-01 For generations, readers have
enjoyed classic literature. They have delighted in the romance of Jane Austen,
thrilled at the adventures of Jules Verne, and pondered the lessons of Aesop.
Introduce young readers to these familiar volumes with Great Illustrated
Classics. In this series, literary masterworks have been adapted for young
scholars. Large, easy-to-read type and charming pen-and-ink drawings enhance
the text. Students are sure to enjoy becoming acquainted with traditional
literature through these well-loved classics.
Captains Courageous Illustrated Rudyard Kipling 2020-05-16 Captains Courageous
is an 1897 novel, by Rudyard Kipling, that follows the adventures of fifteenyear-old Harvey Cheyne Jr., the spoiled son of a railroad tycoon, after he is
saved from drowning by a Portuguese fisherman in the north Atlantic. The novel
originally appeared as a serialisation in McClure's, beginning with the
November 1896 edition. The following year it was published in its entirety as a
novel, first in the United States by Doubleday, and a month later in the United
Kingdom by Macmillan. It is Kipling's only novel set entirely in America. In
1900, Teddy Roosevelt extolled the book in his essay "What We Can Expect of the
American Boy," praising Kipling for describing "in the liveliest way just what
a boy should be and do."
Some Merry Adventures of Robin Hood, of Great Renown in Nottinghamshire Howard
Pyle 1913 "It is no very easy matter for an author to condense his own work
into so small a space as one-half or one-third of its original magnitude. ... I
have considered it better to rearrange fragmentary portions of the original
story into another form of narrative, ... I have presented only the direct
adventures of Robin Hood and of certain important members of his band. I have
given a couple of chapters relating to their quarrel with the Sheriff of
Nottingham; I have introduced Robin Hood to the Court at London and have
brought King Richard of the Lion's Heart into the Forest of Sherwood."-Preface.
Captains Courageous Rudyard Kipling 1993-06 Harvey Cheyne is the over-indulged
son of a millionaire. When he falls overboard from an ocean liner her is
rescued by a Portuguese fisherman and, initially against his will, joins the
crew of the We're Here for a summer. Through the medium of an exciting
adventure story, Captain'sCourageous (1897) deals with a boy who, like Mowgli
in The Jungle Book, is thrown into an entirely alien environment. This is the
only edition of the novel in print, and it offers a stimulating introduction
and detailed notes which help readers navigate among the historical,
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geographical, andmaritime references found in the book.
Sleeping Beauty & Other Stories Rochelle Larkin 2005 An illustrated collection
of fourteen classic stories.
Kidnapped Robert Louis Stevenson 1910
Captain Courageous (Illustrated): Adventure Novel from One of the Most Popular
Writers in England, Known for the Jungle Book, Just So Stories, Kim, St Rudyard
Kipling 2018-12-14 Captains Courageous is an adventure novel. The book's title
comes from the ballad "Mary Ambree," which starts, "When captains courageous,
whom death could not daunt." Protagonist Harvey Cheyne, Jr., is the son of a
wealthy railroad magnate and his wife, in San Diego, California. Washed
overboard from a transatlantic steamship and rescued by fishermen off the Grand
Banks of Newfoundland, Harvey can neither persuade them to take him quickly to
port, nor convince them of his wealth. Disko Troop, captain of the schooner
We're Here, offers him temporary membership in the crew until they return to
port, and Harvey later accepts. Rudyard Kipling (1865-1936) was an English
short-story writer, poet, and novelist. He wrote tales and poems of British
soldiers in India and stories for children. He is regarded as a major innovator
in the art of the short story; his children's books are classics of children's
literature; and one critic described his work as exhibiting "a versatile and
luminous narrative gift."
The Jungle Book Rudyard Kipling 1920
Anne of Green Gables L. M. Montgomery 2020-10-26 Anne of Green Gables is a 1908
novel by Canadian author Lucy Maud Montgomery (published as L.M. Montgomery).
Written for all ages, it has been considered a classic children's novel since
the mid-twentieth century. Set in the late 19th century, the novel recounts the
adventures of Anne Shirley, an 11-year-old orphan girl, who is mistakenly sent
to two middle-aged siblings, Matthew and Marilla Cuthbert, who had originally
intended to adopt a boy to help them on their farm in the fictional town of
Avonlea on Prince Edward Island, Canada. The novel recounts how Anne makes her
way through life with the Cuthberts, in school, and within the town.Since its
publication, Anne of Green Gables has been translated into at least 36
languages and has sold more than 50 million copies, making it one of the best
selling books worldwide.[citation needed] The first in an anthology series,
Montgomery wrote numerous sequels, and since her death, another sequel has been
published, as well as an authorized prequel. The original book is taught to
students around the world.The book has been adapted as films, made-fortelevision movies, and animated and live-action television series. Musicals and
plays have also been created, with productions annually in Europe and Japan.
Captains Courageous (Diversion Illustrated Classics) Rudyard Kipling 2016-06-28
Part rousing sea-faring adventure, part coming of age tale, Nobel-laureate
Rudyard Kipling’s Captains Courageous takes readers on a journey like no other.
The spoiled teenage son of an American millionaire, Harvey Cheyne has never had
to work for anything in his life. But when he falls overboard a ship heading to
Europe, his world is changed forever. Saved from certain death by the gruff
crew of a Gloucester schooner, Harvey must learn to live like them if he’s
going to survive the voyage back to his family. A tale bursting with Kipling’s
signature humor and lessons of loyalty, bravery, and honor, this tale remains
an essential read for any adventure lover. Featuring an appendix of discussion
questions, this Diversion Classics edition is ideal for use in book groups and
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classrooms. For more classic titles like this, visit
www.diversionbooks.com/ebooks/diversion-classics
With the Night Mail Rudyard Kipling 2017-03-17 1905 Dystopian Science Fiction,
in two stories 'What under the stars are you doing here, you sky-scraping
chimney-sweep?' he shouts as we two drift side by side. 'Do you know this is a
Mail lane? You call yourself a sailor, sir? You ain't fit to peddle toy
balloons to an Esquimaux. Your name and number! Report and get down, and be -!' 'I've been blown up once, ' the shock-headed man cries, hoarsely, as a dog
barking. 'I don't care two flips of a contact for anything you can do, Postey.'
'Don't you, sir? But I'll make you care. I'll have you towed stern first to
Disko and broke up. You can't recover insurance if you're broke for
obstruction. Do you understand that?' Then the stranger bellows: 'Look at my
propellers! There's been a wulli-wa down below that has knocked us into
umbrella-frames! We've been blown up about forty thousand feet! We're all one
conjuror's watch inside! My mate's arm's broke; my engineer's head's cut open;
my Ray went out when the engines smashed; and... and...
Puck of Pook's Hill Rudyard Kipling 2012-09-06 Puck, a mischievous imp,
delights two precocious youngsters with 10 magical fables about the hidden
histories of Old England. Each enchanting myth is followed by a selection of
spirited poetry.
Snow White & Other Stories Rochelle Larkin 2005 An illustrated collection of
fifteen classic stories.
Rudyard Kipling, the Jungle Book Rudyard Kipling 2018-08-20 The Jungle Book,
collection of stories by Rudyard Kipling, published in 1894. The Second Jungle
Book, published in 1895, contains stories linked by poems. The stories tell
mostly of Mowgli, an Indian boy who is raised by wolves and learns selfsufficiency and wisdom from the jungle animals. The book describes the social
life of the wolf pack and, more fancifully, the justice and natural order of
life in the jungle. Among the animals whose tales are related in the work are
Akela the wolf; Baloo the brown bear; Shere Khan, the boastful Bengal tiger who
is Mowgli's enemy; Tabaqui the jackal, Shere Khan's obsequious servant; Kaa the
python; Bagheera the panther; and Rikki-tikki-tavi the mongoose.
Captains Courageous; A Story of the Grand Banks (1897). by Rudyard Kipling
2016-12-08 Captains Courageous is an 1897 novel, by Rudyard Kipling, that
follows the adventures of fifteen-year-old Harvey Cheyne Jr., the spoiled son
of a railroad tycoon, after he is saved from drowning by a Portuguese fisherman
in the north Atlantic. The novel originally appeared as a serialisation in
McClure's, beginning with the November 1896 edition. In 1900, in his essay
"What We Can Expect of the American Boy," Teddy Roosevelt extolled the book and
praised Kipling for describing "in the liveliest way just what a boy should be
and do..."...Protagonist Harvey Cheyne, Jr., is the son of a wealthy railroad
magnate and his wife, in San Diego, California. Washed overboard from a
transatlantic steamship and rescued by fishermen off the Grand Banks of
Newfoundland, Harvey can neither persuade them to take him quickly to port, nor
convince them of his wealth. Disko Troop, captain of the schooner We're Here,
offers him temporary membership in the crew until they return to port, and
Harvey later accepts. Through a series of trials and adventures, Harvey, with
the help of the captain's son Dan Troop, becomes acclimated to the fishing
lifestyle, and even skillful. Eventually, the schooner returns to port and
Harvey wires his parents, who immediately hasten to Boston, Massachusetts, and
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thence to the fishing town of Gloucester to recover him. There, Harvey's mother
rewards the seaman Manuel, who initially rescued her son; Harvey's father hires
Dan to work on his prestigious tea clipper fleet; and Harvey goes to Stanford
to prepare for taking over his father's shipping lines..... Joseph Rudyard
Kipling ( 30 December 1865 - 18 January 1936) was an English journalist, shortstory writer, poet, and novelist. Kipling's works of fiction include The Jungle
Book (1894), Kim (1901), and many short stories, including "The Man Who Would
Be King" (1888). His poems include "Mandalay" (1890), "Gunga Din" (1890), "The
Gods of the Copybook Headings" (1919), "The White Man's Burden" (1899), and
"If-" (1910). He is regarded as a major innovator in the art of the short
story; his children's books are classics of children's literature; and one
critic described his work as exhibiting "a versatile and luminous narrative
gift." Kipling was one of the most popular writers in the United Kingdom, in
both prose and verse, in the late 19th and early 20th centuries. Henry James
said: "Kipling strikes me personally as the most complete man of genius, as
distinct from fine intelligence, that I have ever known." In 1907, at the age
of 42, he was awarded the Nobel Prize in Literature, making him the first
English-language writer to receive the prize, and its youngest recipient to
date.He was also sounded out for the British Poet Laureateship and on several
occasions for a knighthood, both of which he declined. Kipling's subsequent
reputation has changed according to the political and social climate of the age
and the resulting contrasting views about him continued for much of the 20th
century.George Orwell called him a "prophet of British imperialism."Literary
critic Douglas Kerr wrote: "[Kipling] is still an author who can inspire
passionate disagreement and his place in literary and cultural history is far
from settled. But as the age of the European empires recedes, he is recognised
as an incomparable, if controversial, interpreter of how empire was
experienced. That, and an increasing recognition of his extraordinary narrative
gifts, make him a force to be reckoned with."
The Man Who Would Be King: Selected Stories of Rudyard Kipling Rudyard Kipling
2011-03-03 Rudyard Kipling is one of the most magical storytellers in the
English language. This new selection brings together the best of his short
writings, following the development of his work over fifty years. They take us
from the harsh, cruel, vividly realized world of the 'Indian' stories that made
his name, through the experimental modernism of his middle period to the
highly-wrought subtleties of his later pieces. Including the tale of insanity
and empire, 'The Man Who Would Be King', the high-spirited 'The Village that
Voted the Earth Was Flat', the fable of childhood cruelty and revenge 'Baa Baa,
Black Sheep', the menacing psychological study 'Mary Postgate' and the
ambiguous portrayal of grief and mourning in 'The Gardener', here are stories
of criminals, ghosts, femmes fatales, madness and murder.
The Voyageur's Paddle Kathy-jo Wargin 2013-08-15 Voyageur is the French word
for "traveler," but in the Great Lakes region during the seventeenth century it
described those men who made their living trading furs and goods along water
routes. Traveling by canoe, these voyageurs helped to establish north woods
trading posts and settlements, opening up the West to future exploration. Young
Jacques's father is such a voyageur. He works long hours in bitterly cold
weather, absent from home for weeks at a time. As he awaits his father's return
from a season of trading, Jacques dreams of the day he will hold the canoe
paddle and join the ranks of voyageurs.Author Kathy-jo Wargin is known for her
many stories celebrating Great Lakes lore and north woods history including the
2001 IRA Children's Choice Award winner, The Legend of the Loon. She lives with
her family in Petoskey, Michigan. David Geister's body of work with Sleeping
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Bear Press continues to grow and includes The Legend of Minnesota, also written
by Kathy-jo Wargin. He specializes in historic art and has a background in
commercial art. David lives with his family in Minneapolis, Minnesota.
The Gopi Diaries Sudha Murty 2020-03-29 The Gopi Diaries is a series of three
books for children about a dog called Gopi. Told in Gopi's voice, the first
book, Coming Home, begins with Gopi going to his new home, and tells the story
of how he settles down with his loving, human family. How Gopi sees the world
around him and what he thinks of the people in his life give the story a truly
unique flavour. Written in Sudha Murty's inimitable style, these are books
children and adults will treasure as the simple stories talk of basic values
even when told from a dog's perspective.
How the Camel Got His Hump Rudyard Kipling 2005 When the world was new, the
camel, a creature of 'scruciating idleness, said "Humph!" too often and
received for all time a hump[h] from the Djinn of All Deserts.
Works of Rudyard Kipling Rudyard Kipling 1899
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